
 

 

 
                                                     
April 23, 2020 
 
BSE  Ltd., 
P.J.Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400001 
 

Scrip Code: 538902 
 
Dear Sir,                             Kind Attn: Mr. Arpit Gangwani, Assistant Manager, On-line Surveillance 
                                                  
 Sub: Clarification on Price Movement of the Company's security in the recent past. 
 
Reference is made to your e-mail dated 21st April, 2020 on the above subject. 
 
We are not aware of any specific reasons, except that, the Tea Estates have been allowed to start their 
operations and since 'TEA' is considered as an essential item of daily consumption, the investors may 
have considered these as positive. 
 
As required under the relevant regulations of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 we shall keep the 
Exchange duly informed of any price sensitive development that may arise in future. 
 
This letter is being filed under sd/- due to prevailing circumstances. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
for DHUNSERI TEA & INDUSTRIES LIMITED 
 
Sd/- 
R.Mahadevan 
Company Secretary 


